
Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The Wells  
    Parish Office open on Mon, Tue, Thur & Friday 10.00am - 2.30pm. Closed on Wednesdays.         

Parish website:  www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie  / Tel: 061 - 368127  / email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
 

 

Parish Team 
Fr. Tom Fitzpatrick:      Tel:  700883 / 087 2720187 
Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 
 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

 Easter  Sunday 

1st April 2018 

Newmarket 
Sat 31   9pm  Easter Vigil 
Sun   1 11am  Thomas Gregan, Kilnasoolagh. Easter Sunday  
Mon    2 10am  Daily Mass  
Tue   3 10am  Daily Mass 
Wed    4 10am  Daily Mass 
Thur    5 10am   Daily Mass      
Fri   6 10am  Margaret Hanley, her son Bobby & her parents Jeremiah and Catherine O’Shea 
  7pm  Michael McMahon, Ballygireen 
Sun   8 11am  Pakie Ryan, Shannon and formerly of Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Patricia and Tommy Corbett, The Square 
    Paddy Farrell, brother of Mary McMahon, Ennis Road. Month’s Mind     
 
Wells 
Sun 1 10.00am Jim Toomey, Sixmilebridge and formerly of Hill Road. 2nd anniversary. 
Sat 7  6pm  Weekend Mass  
 
Carrigerry 
Sun 1  9am  Easter Sunday 
Sun   8  9am   Sunday Mass   

Recent Death: Pray for the happy repose of the soul of  
 

Paul O’Donoghue, Shannon and formerly of Drumline 
                                                                       May he rest in peace 

Priests’ Easter Collection 
will be taken up this weekend.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

The Parish Office will be closed next 
week Mon to Thur. Open on Fri 6th   

Wishing everyone a Happy Easter 

 
 

First Friday: 6th April. There will be  
Exposition after the evening mass  
 
Fatima Hour — every first Saturday: 7th 
April. The Rosary will be recited from 2-
3pm.  
 
Kilconry Cemetery Group will meet at 
Carrigerry House this Wednesday 4th 
April at 7.30pm 
 
Last week’s Church Collection  €1472.22 

Thank You  
 

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline  

086 3024238 

From next weekend masses will be as follows 
Wells:           Saturday  @ 6pm 
Carrigerry:  Sunday    @ 9am 
Newmarket: Sunday    @ 11am 

Dawn Mass on Easter Sunday  

 

We will gather on Easter Sunday morning at 6.00am 
to celebrate the Resurrection and break the Bread of 
the Eucharist together at Fenloe cemetery. The new 
day should begin to break in on our darkness at 
about 6.15am. By assembling in this sacred place in 
our parish we will unite our voices with those of our 

departed loved ones in proclaiming Resurrection and welcoming Christ our 
light who calls us out of darkness into his own marvellous light.  

The Annual Apostolic Work Display which was cancelled, due to 
weather, will now take place  on Sunday, May 13. There is still time 
to donate a sacred vessel in memory of a loved one.  Please contact 
Mary Enright or Molly O'Donnell. 



Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Table Quiz in Aid of Ardscoil Rís India Immersion: On the 26th of October local young man Harry Frost along  
   with 11 other students from Ardscoil Rís will travel to Kolkata, formerly known as Calcutta, in India to 
   aid the poor and the destitute. Harry is holding a table quiz on April 4th in Durty Nelly’s, Bunratty at  
   7.30pm and all proceeds will go directly towards projects in Kolkata and Asansol. Tables of 4 cost €40. 
   The quiz will be suitable for both teens and adults alike. There will be a variety of prizes on the night  
   along with a raffle. Your support will be very much appreciated.  

The organisers of Daffodil Day in the village 
would like to thank everyone for their sup-
port on the day, both for contributions and to 
the volunteers who helped on the day, the 
amount collected was €3,380.13 
 
 
 
St Flannan’s College Junior Branch of St Vincent de Paul 
are holding a Clothes Collection to fund their work. It will 
run from April 9th until April 14th and the collection point is 
the main entrance to the Old College – everyday from 1.10 
pm to 2.00 pm; Mon & Tue from 4.00 to 4.30 pm; Wed, 
Thu & Fri from 3.20 pm to 4.00 pm. Saturday from 9.00 am 
to 11.00 am.  All Clothes, Shoes, Belts, Handbags, Towels, 
Uniforms accepted. 
 
 

Do you know of someone aged 100 
years old or more? Athlone Institute of 
Technology are conducting research into 
the health and wellbeing of Irish Cente-
narians and are looking for volunteers to 
take part. For further information please 
contact Alison on 0872635911 or at 
a.fagan@research.ait.ie 

 
 
Split the Pot : Congratulations to Veronica Craig who split 
the pot of €428 this week with Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire. 
The committee wish to Thank everyone for their ongoing 
support and wish you all a very Happy Easter.  
 
 
Candle light procession through Ennis led by the 12th 
infantry battalion and 22nd battalion association Friday 
April 6th at 7pm.  Meeting at Abbey St Carpark.  In com-
memoration of the challenges of 1916 and all who have 
faced the challenges of cancer, to coincide with the first Fri-
day mass in the Cathedral.  In conjunction with Sláinte an 
Chláir, Clare Cancer Support. 
 

Stand Up for Life a series of regional rallies around  
Ireland take place the week after Easter and will highlight the impor-
tance of Ireland's 8th Amendment and the tens of thousands of lives 
saved by it. Given that a referendum to remove Ireland's 8th Amend-
ment is due to take place before the Summer, please consider attending 
one of these Rallies in Galway, Leisureland Salthill (April 5th) or  
Limerick Racecourse (April 6th) from 6-8.30pm. With speakers from 
Ireland and abroad, family friendly activities and refreshments, these 
Rallies will provide a positive and hugely important expression of all 
that is great about Ireland’s Right to Life Amendment. Your presence is 
vital. To find out more, visit www.loveboth.ie or telephone (087) 266 
8702, register at https://prolifecampaign.ie/mai n/rally-registration/ 

 
Killaloe Diocese pilgrimage to ourdes:  Bishop Fintan 
Monahan will lead the 62nd Diocesan pilgrimage to Lourdes 
from  Shannon Airport on Tuesday 26th June returning on Sunday 1st 
July. €695 full board  for online booking  at www.joewalshtours.ie or 
€705 for paper booking.  Special section for sick or assisted pilgrims at 
a reduced price.  Early booking advisable.  Full details from Fr Tom 
Ryan Pilgrimage Director  061-364133. 

 
 
TRACTOR RUN:  On Sunday the 8th April 2018, our Annual Tractor Run 
will take place in Killanena.  It will commence from Canny’s Bar, Killanena at 
12.30pm with registration from 11.30.   All tractors welcome, modern or vin-
tage (model vintage display also taking place).   The Tractor Run was initially the 
brainchild of a very small group of people in the parish,  as a way of raising 
funds for a worthwhile cause.  This is our third run with the last two raising very 
substanstial amounts for the relevant causes. What began as an idea to try and 
give a little back has developed into a huge event!  This year the run is in aid of 
the Clare Crusaders  Children’s Clinic.  The Clare Crusaders Children's Clinic 
provides free therapy and specialist treatment to over 350 children with special 
needs in County Clare. They are a self financing service located in Bare-
field, Ennis. The Clinic receives no state funding and must raise over €250,000 
per annum to provide the current level of therapy for children.  The Clinic was 
opened in 2007 thanks to the dedication and hard work of a group of parents to 
overcome the lack of publicly available treatment for children with autism and 
cerebral palsy.  It was a community response to the lack of access to services that 
children with disabilities need in order to meet their potential.   
 
 
Marriage & Relationship Counselling:  ACCORD offers couples and 
individuals a safe, professional & confidential counselling service.  To 
book an appointment , contact Accord Ennis - Email ac-
cord.ennis@eircom.net  or mobile  085-2358384  
 
 
Sláinte an Chláir, Clare Cancer Support annual 48hr fast will take 
place on Thursday and Friday the 5th and 6th of April at O'Connell 
Square in Ennis to raise funds for a new transport vehicle.  Thanks for 
your support. 

Divine Mercy Sunday 8th April Led by Bishop Fintan Monahan, Ennis Cathedral, 2.30 p.m.   Devotions, Confessions, 
Mass and Benediction.  The Feast of Divine Mercy is a public feast day formally established by St John Paul 11 in May 2000.  The Di-
vine Mercy Devotion is inspired by the experiences and writings of a Polish nun, Sister Faustina, who died at 33 years of age in 1938 
and was canonised in April 2000.  It embraces priests, religious and laity united in their commitment to live mercy in relating to their 
brothers and sisters, to make the mystery of Divine Mercy known and to invoke God’s mercy for everyone.  Novena of Divine Mercy 
Starts Good Friday 


